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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

We're excited to share some great news with you! 

Glanmore Foods, our chosen school meal provider, is launching a new menu for the upcoming term, 

starting April 8th, 2024.  

To facilitate this menu transition, Glanmore Foods are introducing a user-friendly App, offering the 

most efficient way for parents to make meal selections from their menu. This shift from paper-based 

menu ordering aligns with our commitment to environmental sustainability and ensures a hassle-free 

meal-ordering experience.  

  

How do you place an order? 

 You can view menu options, allergen details and customise your child’s meal plan through the 

Glanmore App. 

Look out for a welcome email from Glanmore Foods containing instructions on downloading their 

App and setting up your username and password. 

Please confirm your meal selections by Friday, March 22nd, to ensure your child doesn’t miss out. 

Please be aware that any previous meal selections are no longer available.  

 

Need support? 

Should you have any enquiries or require technical assistance with the App, don't hesitate to get in 

touch with Glanmore Foods customer service, Monday-Friday, 9am – 5pm. 

Phone (01) 8976026 or Email: customerservice@glanmorefoods.ie  

  

What about allergies? 

If your child has any allergies, please notify Glanmore Foods directly at  

customerservice@glanmorefoods.ie, and they will discuss suitable options with you. 

 

Alternatively, refer to the filter function in the App to view meals that cater to specific allergen 

considerations.  

 

Thank you for your co-operation 
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